 Potential Fish Farm in Loch Slapin Planning Application Details for further information and Comments

see:-

http://www.highland.gov.uk/yourenvironment/planning/eplanning/
Click on 

Highland ePlanning Web Access

In the ‘Search’ box, type

12/03607/FUL

When you click ‘Search’ you will be directed to the full details of the 

Marine Harvest (Scotland) Limited Planning Application.
From here you can view any of these documents

You can then support or object to this proposal via a box on the right hand side 
‘Make a Public Comment’ 

NB Closing date is now 7  2 November 2012
If you would like to write to the Planning Department with a comment, please quote 12/03607/FUL and send it to:

ePlanning Centre
The Highland Council,
Glenurquhart Road,
Inverness,
IV3 5NX
If you need further help, please contact Suzanne Arnold at suzannearnold@btinternet.com 

or telephone 01471 855296 who will try to help you.
If you go back to the Search box in ePlanning and type in 12/03206/SCRE, 12/03207/SCOP, 12/03208/SCRE and 12/03209/SCOP for Loch Eishort sites and 12/03210/SCRE and 12/03211/SCOP for Loch Slapin site,  you will see the documents relating to the Screening/Scoping for new fish farms by Hjaltland Seafarms Ltd who are looking at sites for 2 further fish farms in this area.

However, these are not open for public comments yet as no Planning Application has been submitted to date.

